
 
 

 
 
July 31, 2015 
 
Ms. Kirstin Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Hydro Ottawa Limited Custom Incentive Regulation (“Custom IR”) Application for 

2016-2020 Electricity Distribution Rates and Charges – Responses to 
Interrogatories - Board File Number EB-2015-0004 

 
1. Pursuant to the directions set out by the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB” or “the Board”) in item 4 

on page 3 of Procedural Order No. 1 dated June 15, 2015, as upheld in Procedural Order 2, 
Hydro Ottawa Limited (“Hydro Ottawa”) herein encloses its responses to OEB Staff and 
intervener interrogatories.   In accordance with Rule 27 of the OEB’s Rules of Practice and 
Procedure, Hydro Ottawa is filing its responses through the OEB RESS portal as well as serving 
them directly on each intervener.   
 

2. Hydro Ottawa wishes to advise the Board at this time that portions of response to interrogatory 
OEB # 1 cannot be filed at this time.  Specifically, Hydro Ottawa is unable to provide at this time 
the rate design impacts and accompanying appendices.  Hydro Ottawa will endeavour to provide 
this information to the Board and interveners at its earliest opportunity.  

 
3. Text-searchable electronic copies of Hydro Ottawa’s responses to interrogatories are being 

provided to all registered interveners and a copy will be posted and available for public review on 
Hydro Ottawa’s website.    

 
4. Please don’t hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.  

  
Respectfully,  

 
 
 
 

Geoff Simpson 
Chief Financial Officer 
Hydro Ottawa Holding Inc. 
3025 Albion Road North, PO Box 8700 
Ottawa, Ontario 

Hydro Ottawa Limited 
3025 Albion Road North, PO Box 8700 
Ottawa, Ontario  K1G 3S4 
Tel.: (613) 738-6400 
Fax: (613) 738-5486 
www.hydroottawa.com 

Hydro Ottawa limitée 
3025, chemin Albion Nord, C.P. 8700 
Ottawa (Ontario)  K1G 3S4 
Tél. : (613) 738-6400 
Téléc: (613) 738-5486 
www.hydroottawa.com 



K1G3S4 
 
Tel. / tél. 613-738-5499 | ext. / poste 7606 
Fax / Téléc.: 613 738-5486 
Email: regulatoryaffairs@hydroottawa.com  
geoffsimpson@hydroottawa.com  
 
 
C.C. Christie Clark, OEB 

Fred Cass (Aird & Berlis) 
 EB-2015-0004 Intervener  
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